
From: David Hill <DHill@HallEstill.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 11:15 AM 
To: Joyce Bernstein 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Mike Plaia 
Subject: WOTM-LP Montevallo, AL  Facility ID No. 64339 
 
Dear Ms. Bernstein, 
 
On behalf of WOTM, LLC, licensee of Class A television station WOTM-LP , 
it is requested 
That  the status of WOTM-LP be changed to LPTV.   
 
It is understood that the outstanding  children’s programming inquiry 
will be terminated  upon 
FCC confirmation of the change to LPTV status. 
 
Since renewal applications for Alabama LPTV stations are due December I , 
please confirm the  
Status change so that renewal application can be timely filed. 
 
Any questions may be directed to the undersigned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David L. Hill 
Hall Estill 
1120 20th Street, NW 
Suite 700N 
Washington, DC 20036 
202 973 1216 
 
  
This e-mail message and any attachment thereto is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may  
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  
If the recipient or reader of this message is not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination , distribution or copying  
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
e-mail communication in error, please notify us immediately by sending a  
reply e-mail message to the sender. Thank you.  
Hall Estill  
1120 20th Street, N.W.  
Suite 700, North Building  
Washington, D.C. 20036  
(202) 973-1200  
www.hallestill.com 


